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LOWESWATER CARE PROJECT (LCP)
MINUTES of the 11th LCP Meeting / Monday, 17th May 2010, 17.30-21.00 / Loweswater Village Hall

Present:

 Lancaster research team: Ken Bell (KB), Stephen Maberly (SM), Lisa Norton (LN) Judith Tsouvalis (JT), Nigel Watson (NW), CEH Student James Williams.
Visitors:  Graham Chapman (East Riding Council), Paul Chamberlaine (Coniston and Crake Partnership) Maria Felipe (Visiting Fellow with CRE), Angel de Frutos (Visiting Fellow with CRE), Martin Lewes (Radio Cumbria), Liz Locke (EA)
LCP Speakers: Helen Bennion (UCL, London), Emer Clarke, David Davies, Leslie Webb, Angus Winchester (Lancaster University)
Participants:  Michael Baron, Hetty Baron, Ella Cole, Jan Collins-Webb, Diane Gordon, Paul Gordon, Michael A. Hall, Naomi Kerr, Kath Leck, Rosamund Macfarlane, John Macfarlane, Andrew Shaw, Alice Spencer, Harry Spencer, Joan Collins-Webb, Robert Webb, William Vickers.   From institutions: Mark Astley (National Trust), Charlie Bradshaw (Environment Agency), Val Edmondson (LDNP), John Hooson (National Trust), John Malley (National Trust)
Total number of attendees: 39
THEME: LCP’S SAMLL RESEARCH PROJECTS - REPORTING BACK  

The meeting was attended by 39 participants, including a number of visitors who wanted to see how the LCP works in action and Radio Cumbria’s Martin Lewes. He compiled an excellent brief radio broadcast about the Loweswater Care Project, which was aired on Wednesday morning, 19th of May. It featured interviews with Ken Bell, Kath Leck, Les Webb, and Judith Tsouvalis and emphasised the grassroots beginnings of the LCP and the unique nature of the collaboration between scientists and local people with various backgrounds and skills. 
Also present at the 11th LCP meeting were Graham Chapman, a Rural Policy Officer with East Riding of Yorkshire Council, Liz Lock of the Environment Agency (who attended in place of John Pinder who runs the Bassenthwaite and Windermere Restoration Projects), and two visiting students from Spain who are presently based at the Centre for Rural Economy at Newcastle University and are interested in participatory approaches to catchment management. 

After a brief introduction to the evening, three of the five LCP small research projects presented their results: David Davies and Emer Clare spoke on “Tourism in Quiet Valley”, Leslie Webb talked about his “Survey of local washing practices and septic tank operation in relation to domestic phosphorous inputs to Loweswater lake”, and Helen Bennion and Angus Winchester presented on “Linking historical land use changes with paleolimnological records of nutrient changes in Loweswater lake”. Their finding and conclusions can be found in their reports, which will shortly be uploaded on our website. The two remaining projects will present their findings at future meetings, when all projects will be considered by the LCP in terms new understandings gained of Loweswater,  and actions demanded or desired by the community.
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